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Medicare Part D Co-Pay Reimbursement Increase for 2020 

Nevada Medicaid pays dual-eligible recipient’s Medicare Part D co-pay for prescriptions. Effective 
January 1, 2020, the co-pay for brand medications will increase from $3.80 to $3.90.  The co-pay for 
generic medications will increase from $1.25 to $1.30.  OptumRx has updated the reimbursement to 
reflect the increased amount on the effective date.  No action is required by pharmacies to receive 
this new rate.   

 


